

## Information Letter no. 27-2014

Dear Member Federations,

With great sadness we have to inform you again about the death of the former president of the Fencing Federation of Moldova,

## Ion Bolfa

who died last night at the age of 77 in Chisinau after being ill for quite some time.

Mr. Bolfa was for more than 20 years president of his federation and enjoyed being nominated President of Honour last year.

We lost a good friend and respected personality of a small federation.

The European Fencing Confederation sends its deepest sympathy and condolences to his family and to the Fencing Federation of Moldova.

Frantisek Janda

President

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info
www.eurofencing.info